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THE PRESIDENT
OFTHE

GENERAL ASSEMBLY

9 December 2013

Excellency,

Further to my letter dated 6 December 2013 pertaining to the convening of a special

meeting of the General Assembly dedicated to the life and memory of His Excellency

Mr. Nelson Mandela, I would like to inform that, in light of the memorial and other

commemorative events currently taking place in South Africa, the special meeting is

postponed to a later date to be announced.

The date, time and venue of the special meeting will be communicated in due course.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

To All Permanent Representatives
And Permanent Observers
To the United Nations
New York


